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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
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records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear members of ARCOM,
I’m writing to express our dissatisfaction with the proposed plans for 110 Seagate Road.  The pueblo style
architecture could not be more dissimilar to the rest to the neighborhood. There have been many lovely additions to
our street over the last few years that add to the harmonious nature of the neighborhood. We urge you to reject the
current plans and encourage the future plans to be in good taste and design for our lovely street.
Sincerely,
Katy Dew Amling
161 Seagate Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Sent from my iPad
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